D7 Zoom Meeting Minutes
January 11, 2023
The District Commissioner brought the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M.
MEMBERS PRESENT: District Commissioner, Sect-Treas., D7PP, Referees, Recreation
Leagues[image: ]
MEMBERS EXCUSED: Rules & Revisions
MEMBERS ABSENT: Asst. Commissioner, Coaching Leagues 3,24,26
GUESTS: None
MINUTES: M/S/C To approve the minutes of November 9, 2022	Unanimous
TREASURER: Report submitted. No activity.
REGISTRATION: John advised everyone that the District Registrar had passed away and sympathies were passed on to the family. He hopes that Top Soccer Pumpkin Fest will be the biggest ever to celebrate the life of a true volunteer. Any problems, contact Angelica.
RECREATION: Karl wished everyone a Happy New Year. He asked that everyone read the article, by International Soccer Science, in his report that says. 1. Think children, not small adults. 2. Play, play, play, 3. Focus on foot movement, No testing, etc. Please read.
REFEREES: Pat has been on soccer webinars. He hopes to get more refs this year. He is always available to help the leagues get more refs. Problem is that parents keep yelling at the refs and then the ref quits. The refs must do the right thing. All leagues must have an assignor. Question was asked if we could have an assignor clinic in house. Pat will check.
D7PP: Anne asked the leagues to please remind the coaches that the deadline for Spring League is February 1 st. They are still working on the four areas and need volunteers.
CUPS: No report
OFFICE: Linda did a survey of each league's non-profit status. Reminder to make sure that your D&O Insurance is in place for 2023. A list of the player count is in your mailbox. Please check to see if the numbers are accurate and let John or the office know if they are not correct.
COMMISSIONER'S REPORT: John is still working in a Cinco vs Cinco event. He has booked the 6th and 7th of May for the 5 v 5 games. He has been talking with District 8 about creating a super district where
CCSL would be offered to Comp teams. We need to start doing more courses for Game Day Facilitators. Talk is that National is now getting interested in this program. Next move will be a Cal North (grass roots) Coaching Program.
OLD BUSINESS: Reminder to please pay your meeting fines.
Office fees suggestion $1.00 per player was moved to the February meeting so it can be discussed at an in-person meeting.
NEW BUSINESS: John suggested that the balance of the meetings for 2023 be as follows:
In person-Feb, Mar, May, July, Sept, Nov.
Zoom meetings-Apr, Aug, Oct.
No meeting-June, Dec.	Agreed
GOOD OF THE GAME: Karl asked for local soccer news.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:14.
Respectfully submitted, Gladys Olsen, Secretary
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